
Circular Inviting Comments/Suggestions on Draft New Education 
Policy- 2019 

July 02, 2019 

Dear Vice Chancellors/Director 

As you are aware that the Government of India is in the process of revising the 
Education Policy of the country. The Draft New Education Policy 2019 prepared by the 
committee under the Chairmanship of Dr K Kasturirangan has been uploaded on 
website of the MHRD for inviting comments/suggestions by July 31, 2019.  

The Ministry has also desired that all Higher Education Institutions shall hold discussions 
and workshops to discuss the Draft NEP and give their recommendations to the MHRD 
before the due date. 

The Association of Indian Universities, as the representative body of Universities and 
other Higher Education Institutions in the country, has scheduled a Roundtable of Vice 
Chancellors and other experts in Higher Education on July 24, 2019 for deliberating on 
various aspects relating to the Draft Policy Document. 

All the Vice Chancellors/Directors of Member universities/institutions of AIU are 

requested to hold deliberations at their respective institutions and send their 

Comments/suggestions on the NEP 2019 to AIU for facilitating the deliberations in the 

proposed Roundtable. The Draft Policy Document can be accessed from the Web link: 

https://mhrd.gov.in/relevant-documents. The comments/ suggestions may be 

communicated to the Secretary General, AIU latest by July 20, 2019 through the E-mail 

ID: sgoffice@aiu.ac.in with a copy to researchaiu@gmail.com  so that the same can be 

discussed in the Roundtable and the final consolidated  recommendations  

incorporating the suggestions of AIU member universities/institutions can be submitted 

by Association of Indian Universities  to MHRD before July 31, 2019. 

Secretary General, AIU 

 

 

Vice Chancellors/ Directors of AIU Member universities/institutions 
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